
 
 
 

 
ST. GEORGE COOKIE CUPBOARD 

Location: Towne Storage 
2012 E Riverside Drive 
St. George, Utah 

Girl Scouts of Utah will be offering a cookie cupboard this year in St. George! 

The Cookie Cupboard will officially open on Tuesday, March 2. Pre-scheduled pickups will be available in 
the afternoons. The cookie cupboard will be open the following days: 

- Tuesday, March 2 - Saturday, March 6 
- Tuesday, March 9 - Saturday, March 13 
- Tuesday, March 16 - Saturday, March 20 

How to obtain cookies from the cupboard: 

1. Call or text Mary Shipley (801) 836-6991 between 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. to schedule a pickup 
appointment. 

2. Mary will take your order and confirm that we have the cases of cookies on hand you are 
requesting. DO NOT PLACE AN ORDER IN EBUDDE THROUGH THE COOKIE CUPBOARD.  Troops will 
not be able to purchase single packages until March 16. Girl Scouts of Utah will do their best to have 
every variety available. 

3. Mary will schedule a pickup time for that afternoon. Please note: we will only have one troop 
scheduled per pick up time due to social distancing requirements. Masks are required. 

4. No more than 2 people are allowed to pick up the cookies. 
5. Mary will provide you with the location of the storage unit and combination to drive in to the 

storage area. 
6. You will need to move the cookies from the storage unit to your vehicle. A dolly will be provided to 

assist loading the cookies. 
7. Mary will have you sign an M3 receipt for your troop and then she will forward that receipt to the 

Salt Lake City office. The Salt Lake City office will then add those cases of cookies to your troop 
cookie bill. 

 

If you need to arrange to pick up cookies outside this schedule, please call Linda Neeley, Senior Director of 
Finance, in Salt Lake City for assistance at (801) 716-5112. 


